MINUTES
EAST KINTYRE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
FEBRUARY 2 2023
7PM CARRADALE VILLAGE HALL

WELCOME
The Convenor welcomed everyone to the meeting.

The previous meeting was in December. This meeting was not
quorate therefore there are no minutes. There was no meeting in
January.

Present

lan brodie, Shelagh Cameron, Robert Strang, Josie MacKinnon,
Audrey Willan and Trish Collins

Stephen Maclintrye, Warren Harvey and Ben Hadfield from MOWI.
15 members of the public 0 Councillors

Apologies

Clir Dougie McFadyen

Treasurers Report.

Current Balance £4355.71



WELLPARK

Trish Collins updated that SSEN have agreed to mend the fence at the
playpark and will also set the blocks for the benches to sit on. The
weather and other personal aspects have held the project back
slightly but we are hoping to have this work completed by Springtime.

CEMETARY ROAD

Argyll and Bute have a Cemeteries’ Committee set up. The
Councillors have all the information and photographs sent to them
and they will be taking out issues/concerns forward. Alan Walker
asked if the issue of the Head stoned being taken down by Argyll and
Bute Council as they were deemed to be to be unsafe. Alan stated
that this move has caused a lot of distress to relatives.

lan Brodie will ensure this information is passed on to those
concerned.

CCT UPDATE

Phil Moorcroft reported that the Community Shop now has Charitable
status which allows for funding application. He also stated that
although the Post Office is running at a loss the CCT wanted to
continue to have this service .

Seneval volunteer group had their first meeting on 28% January.
There is a lot of work to be done and they have arranged training and
reconstruction of the site to begin soon. It is estimated that it will
reopen early March 2023.



A.0.C.B

Scott Gosling asked for an update on the proposed works at
Woodside Car Park. lan Brodie will forward everything that had been
discussed at a previous meeting.

Hamish Hunter highlighted that the bridge at Grogport had again
been damaged by heavy vehicles. He requested that the Community
Council contact Argyll and Bute Council and request that signage be
put up at the entrance to the road stating weight and length
restrictions. lan Brodie will contact Roads infrastructure regarding
this issue.

Date Of Next Meeting
Thursday 2 March 2023



